
Oklahoma State Department of Health / Newborn Screening / Tip of the Month / March 2024           

Newborn Screening Tip of the Month 
Hospital Site Visits – 44 Site Visits in 2024

Hospital NBS Site Visits Reinstated
• Who?    All birthing hospitals in Oklahoma
• When?  In the 2024 calendar year
• Why?

• Commend what is working well
• Review Tableau dashboards
• Identify areas for improvement
• Communicate rules and regulations
• Review case studies from each facility
• Education regarding advances in NBS
• Celebrate newborn screening wins

Leadership, be watching for a scheduling request email from NBS Educator Shari Arceneaux.   OR, don’t wait 
and reach out today to get on the calendar shari.arceneaux@health.ok.gov 405-426-8310

mailto:shari.arceneaux@health.ok.gov

	Slide Number 1

